
Historic Milwaukie Neighborhood  
Minutes of the March 2, 2005 Meeting 

 
 

� Terri Darling provided an update on the Riverfront Advisory 
Board.  She provided everyone with a copy of a survey that was 
going to be distributed to neighborhood residents to assist in 
completing the design phase of the project.  

� Ed Zumwalt provided an update on this years Riverfest. It will be 
a one day event this year, scheduled for July 23.  This year’s 
events will not include a parade or the carnival.  More info to 
come.   

� Ed provided an update on the Transit Center Relocation that was 
distributed at the last City Council meeting.    

� Dion Shepard updated the attendees on the process for the 
“Adopt a Park”.  Several of the parks in Historic Milwaukie could 
use some work, cleanup and planting trees.     

� Ray Bryan provided a brief update on the budget and grants for 
year 

� Ed provided an update on the Neighborhood by law changes 
 
 
 

 


